
 

 
 

 

INTERNET SAFETY 
TRAIN-THE-TRAINER 

PROGRAM 
 
WHAT:  This Internet Safety Train-the-Trainer Program is specifically designed to teach school resource officers, 
law enforcement personnel, and educators how to deliver comprehensive Internet Safety Programs* to 
children and parents.  Additionally, participants will receive supplemental materials, resource lists, and a flash 
drive containing all pertinent documents.  It is being co-sponsored by Texas Center for the Missing, Houston 
Metro Internet Crimes Against Children Task Force, the Medallion Foundation, and Children’s Assessment 
Center. 

*The NetSmartz Workshop (www.netsmartz.org) was developed by the National Center for Missing and Exploited Children in 
conjunction with the Internet Crimes Against Children Task Force Program and in partnership with the Boys and Girls Clubs 
of America.  

TARGET AUDIENCE: School Resource Officers, Law Enforcement Personnel, and Educators 

WHERE: Children’s Assessment Center, 2500 Bolsover Street, Houston, TX  77005 

WHEN: Wednesday, May 11, 2016 - 1:00 PM – 4:00 PM 

COST:  Free, but information for your background check (as noted below) must be completed and 
returned to Beth Alberts 3 business days prior to the training.  Trainees agree to provide 3 
trainings in their local communities within 1 year of training. 

 

INSTRUCTOR:  Beth Alberts is CEO of Texas Center for the Missing and the Houston Regional Amber Alert System. Texas 
Center for the Missing staff and volunteers have provided Internet Safety Instruction to more than 10,000 children and 5,000 
parents and educators. 

 

If you would like to register, visit our website at https://online.centerforthemissing.org/FreeTraining or send 
this information via e-mail to support@tcftm.org.  For questions, contact Texas Center for the Missing, 
713.599.0235. 

Full Legal Name:       
Title/Rank:       
Agency:       
DOB:       
Race:       
Gender:       
Email:       
PID#*:       
* For law enforcement only. 

 
You will receive an e-mail confirmation that you are enrolled and a reminder a few days before the class. 

PLEASE DISSEMINATE THIS INFORMATION TO ANYONE YOU FEEL COULD BENEFIT 
FROM THIS TRAINING 
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